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Bridge Street Waterline Replacement 
The City's contractor plans to install new waterlines along North Bridge Street starting 
the week of May 6. Anticipated road closures will affect North Bridge Street, from 1st 
Street to the Little Platte River, with an estimated duration of approximately three 
weeks.  At night, the contractor will open the southbound lane of North Bridge Street.  
All work is weather permitting. 

 
 



 
 

Sidewalk Replacement Program 
This project has been completed by the city's contractor. 
 
Street Maintenance project  
The City's contractor is scheduled to commence street overlay and curb repair work in 
the Harborview subdivision in mid-May. Temporary traffic disruptions are expected 
during this period. Below is a map with the areas that will be part of this year’s 
program. 
 

  
 
Sewer Rehabilitation Program 
The City's contractor has completed the slipline process and finished manhole 
rehabilitation as part of this year's program. Sewer lines improved under this program 
include sections of Maple Lane, Brasfield, Spelman, Dundee, and Maple Avenue. 
 
Quincy Boulevard Improvements Project  
Outstanding tasks for this project include sidewalk installation, driveway repair, final 
asphalt layer application, cleaning, and grading. The contractor aims to finish the 
remaining work by the end of May. Please note that traffic disruptions may occur during 
the pouring of the final asphalt layer. 
 
E-Waste/ Shredding Event 
On April 6th, the City of Smithville hosted an E-waste/Shredding event at Smithville 
High School. Smithville residents shredded a total of 2,271 pounds of paper during the 
event. This effort equates to the preservation of over 18 trees, the conservation of 
more than 1700 kilowatt-hours of energy, the avoidance of over 11 cubic meters of 
landfill space, and the preservation of more than 20 barrels of oil. 
 



Marketing Smithville to Lake Visitors 
The Economic Development Committee prioritized marketing Smithville to lake visitors 
in order to increase the potential of visits to Smithville businesses,  restaurants, events 
and local amenities.  To this end, Gina Pate and Parks and Recreation Staff partnered to 
develop a handout that will be provided to Smith’s Fork campers and at various 
locations for distribution to visitors of Smithville Lake. Staff plans to roll out this 
campaign to more campsites in coordination of Clay County Parks in the future.  The 
landing page for the Visit Smithville, MO information can be found here. The handout is 
attached for reference.  
 
Smithville Lake Festival 
As you are aware, Smithville Lake Festival will be held downtown June 14 and 15.  The 
festival committee is looking for volunteers for the Kids Festival.  A Sign Up Genius for 
volunteer opportunities may be found here.    
 
City Hall and Meeting Schedule 
City Hall will be closed Monday, May 27 in observance of Memorial Day. 
 
City Hall will be closed Monday, June 17 in observance of Founder’s Day. 
 
City Hall will be closed Thursday, July 4 and Friday July 5 in observance of Fourth of 
July. 
 
Mayor Boley has recommended that the July 2 Board of Aldermen meeting be 
cancelled.  
 
 
 
 

https://www.smithvillemo.org/pview.aspx?id=55073&catid=25
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0445ADAB2BA2FB6-49281608-lakefest#/

